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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Date:  February 25, 2014 
Contact: Carrie A. Dittman 
  Centerville-Washington Park District 
  937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org 
Subject:  Recycled content boardwalk and observation deck planned for Oak Creek South Park 
 
WASHINGTON TWP, OH:  The Montgomery County Solid Waste Division has awarded the Centerville-Washington 
Park District a 2014 Buy Recycled Grant. The Park District received $32,904, which will be used to build a wetland 
boardwalk and observation deck at Oak Creek South Park, 790 W. Miamisburg-Centerville Road. Materials used to 
construct the boardwalk and deck will be made of recycled content. Construction will be completed by Park 
District staff and will take place in fall 2014. 
 
The boardwalk will provide a stable surface for wheelchairs, walkers and strollers, allowing people to safely walk 
out over the wetland area to better view plants and wildlife. This project will also provide new opportunities for 
environmental education and nature programs at Oak Creek South Park.  
 
The Park District is committed to environmental responsibility and recently received the Montgomery County 
Dayton Regional Green 3’s Green Business Certification, a voluntary program designed to help businesses take 
basic green measures to reduce their ecological footprint, reduce their energy and resource use and save money 

 in the process.
 
The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, eight nature parks, and 33 
neighborhood parks in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-
Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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